
 

 

PIL is pleased to announce that the company is resuming its direct Mozambique 

Service from 29 July 2021, offering customers a direct connection from Singapore 

to Reunion, Tamatave and Mozambique. 

The enhanced service is part of the Company’s continuous effort to strengthen its 

service offerings to the Eastern and Southern African market. 

Madagascar and Mozambique cargo which previously relied on transshipment at 

Mombasa, Kenya, can now enjoy our comprehensive service with better schedule 

reliability and shorter transit time.  

The new service will be effective on Kota Hidayah ETA Singapore 29 July 2021. 

The enhanced MZS service features will be as follows: 

Fleet: 6 PIL Vessels 

Port of Calls: 
Singapore - Reunion - Tamatave - Maputo - Beira - Nacala - 

Singapore 

Frequency:  Weekly 

 


